
CONTENTS 

Ampha Feeding Ground for Juvenile Green Turtles 
Oguz Tiirkozan, S. Hakan Durmus  

A survey of the Anuran Fauna of Montagne Belvedere 
Philippe J.R. Kok  

A Method of attaching Radio Transmitters to Desert Monitors 
Adel A. Ibrahim  

Social Behaviour, Dietary Preferences and Body Temperatures in a Captive Colony 
of Green Iguanas 
Donna Marie Thornton  30 

BHS BULLETIN - CHANGE OF EDITORSHIP 

John Pickett has stood down as Editor of the Bulletin. I have associated this 'name' with the 
Bulletin for almost as long as I can remember, though it still came as something of a surprise 
to learn that he has notched up over ? years. The Bulletin is recognised both in the UK and 
internationally for the wide appeal of its articles, and surely at least some credit for this must 
be attributed to John and its two other long-standing Editors, Simon Townson and John 
Spence. I very much hope that they will continue to maintain an interest in the future of the 
Bulletin. 

As the Bulletin's new Editor, one of the things I'd like to tr) and do is assume the task of 
typesetting myself, although this may not necessarily happen straight away — I need to make 
sure I've got the hang of desktop publishing before messing up someone's carefully produced 
manuscript! Preparing the Bulletin in this way will have several major advantages, not least 
in increased flexibility, but it does mean that articles should now as far as possible be prepared 
using a word-processor and submitted on computer diskette (as well as in hard copy form, 2 
copies, double spaced). Please indicate disk format (Windows or Macintosh) and word-
processing software used, and if possible also include a text-only version of the file. I am 
VERY aware that some may find it difficult to comply with, and do not want to dissuade 
potential contributors from submitting an article simply because they do not have access to a 
computer. Consequently, typed hard copy and hand-written articles will STILL be accepted, 
but please bear in mind that this material will need to be copy-typed (by me), which may take 
considerable time and delay publication of their work. 

There will be more news concerning the Bulletin in a future issue, but for the time being I 
would just like to inform potential authors that all new submissions should now be addressed 
to myself at: Department of Botany, The Natural History Museum, Cromwell Road, London 
SW7 5BD. 

Peter Stafford 
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